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June 10, 2021 
 

 

Yolo-Solano Air Quality Management District 
Public Hearing Notice 

 
Rule 2.31, Solvent Cleaning and Degreasing 

  
The Yolo-Solano Air Quality Management District (District) Board of Directors will consider the 
following rulemaking actions and approve the filing of a Notice of Exemption pursuant to the 
California Environmental Quality Act (CEQA).   
 

• Amendments to District Rule 2.31, Solvent Cleaning and Degreasing  
The District proposes to amend Rule 2.31 to remove an exemption from federal 
regulations that has prevented inclusion of the Rule in the State Implementation Plan. 

 
The proposed rule and staff report are available on the District’s website (www.ysaqmd.org) or 
may be obtained by contacting Staff Engineer Kyle Rohlfing at (530) 757-3672. 
 
The public hearing will be held via teleconference on Wednesday, July 14, 2021 at 9:00 a.m. and 
can be accessed by going to: https://ysaqmd.me/3vc2TQO 

 
The District invites written public comments to be submitted to Engineering Manager Benjamin 
Beattie at the above address.  Comments are to be received by the District by July 5, 2021. 
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